## **Community Association Letter**

Hello Mike,

An updated position from the community association...Having attended the open house, and been able to discuss what was actually intended, we are now able to support this development. We are particularly pleased with the plan to consolidate the park space to give one larger area rather than several small parks. We also think that having the houses facing the park makes sense, and that rear lane access to the homes on the West side of the park is a good idea, whether they have attached garages or not. We also support the mixed use buildings with retail at street level and apartments above. I don't think we sent in revised comments after the open house, which we should have done. I apologize if that oversight delayed the project in any way.

Judy Brown
Saddle Ridge Community Association

CPC2018-1407 - Attach 2 ISC: UNRESTRICTED